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Subject: DWM Contractors to Begin Phase 2 of the Melinda Drive Sewer Line 
Rehabilitation Project May 18    
                  
Audience: Residents and Businesses  

▪ 2302 Abby Lane, Atlanta, GA 30345 
▪ 2290 Fisher Trail NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
▪ 2300 Meadowvale Drive NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
▪ 2430 Melinda Court NE, Atlanta, GA 30345 
▪ 2422 Melinda Drive NE, Atlanta, GA 30345  
▪ 2494 Nancy Lane NE, Atlanta, GA 30345  

 
ATLANTA, GA  

As part of DeKalb County’s $2.4 billion capital improvement program, the Department of 

Watershed Management (DWM) will be improving the capacity and service of the 

Watershed systems serving your community.  

This letter serves as formal notification that construction activities for Phase 2 of the Melinda 
Drive Sewer Line Rehabilitation Project will begin Thursday, May 18, 2023. Normal 
construction hours will be from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday, excluding major 
holidays. Property owners will be notified in advance of significant changes in scheduled work 
hours.  
 
Please be advised to expect an increase in construction-related noise and traffic during 
work hours. Property owners will be notified 48 to 72 hours prior to the start of impactful 
construction activities. Our construction crews will work diligently to minimize the length of 
impact to residents. The sewer improvement project is expected to last approximately 3 
months (May to August), with construction completed in Summer 2023.   
 
Insituform, working on behalf of DeKalb County, is the authorized contractor for Phase 2 of 
the Melinda Drive Sewer Line Rehabilitation Project. All workers will be wearing proper 
identification and driving marked vehicles.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Melinda Drive Sewer Line 
Rehabilitation Project – Phase 2, please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project 
Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
 
We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to DeKalb County’s 
sanitary sewer collection system.  

 
 For more information, please join our virtual community meeting on: 

 
 Tuesday, March 14 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Use the following link to attend: https://dekalbcountyga.zoom.us/j/89206863708 
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